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Discussion Points 

 
Previous year colour scheme was not very positive, as bars showing 
results were in red, positive outcomes should be in green, or if colour 
not relevant any colour other than red or green would be better (as red 
could be perceived as bad, danger etc) 
 
Where tables/charts are showing results, we should be mindful of 
colours as dark colours do not make data easy to read. 
 
Boxes with costs relating to maintenance expenditure in 2019/20 report 
card were good and clear to read and understand.  
 
Did not like example shown (Cernach) that had no explanation relating 
to tables.  
 
All previous DHC Report Cards have been easy to read and understand 
and well presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


